
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

29th March 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you for your continued support this term.  On behalf of all of the staff 

and governors, we hope you all have a lovely spring break holiday.  

 

TSA Easter Bingo 

It is our Easter Bingo TONIGHT!  Doors open at 6pm and eyes down  

6:15pm.  There are many Easter treats to be won and an Easter hamper  

to round off our evening of family fun.  All proceeds will go towards 

developing the Early Years outdoor area, where we hope to add our very 

own HOBBIT HOLE! 

 

 

Parent Committee Meeting 

Thank you for attending the Parent Committee meeting this week.  We are 

very fortunate that we have a group of parents who give up their time to 

discuss ways to further develop.  Our new PE kit was agreed and we look 

forward to sharing samples next term. 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

I would like to thank Liam O’Neil for his hard work as a Parent Governor.  Liam 

has resigned from his role and we therefore have a vacancy from the summer 

term.  Details about the position will be sent out after the spring break.  If you 

would like to gain a greater insight into the role of the Parent Governor, 

please see me. 

 

 

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 15th April 2019  

Monday Sausage and mash with beans/veg or tomato pasta 

Tuesday Chicken burger with wedges or jacket potato with 

cheese 

Wednesday Easter roast chicken dinner or jacket & cheese 

 with Easter Bunny cake 

Thursday Chicken curry with rice or jacket potato with cheese & 

beans 

Friday Good Friday – school closed 
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Personal Development Goals 

This week’s personal development goal is concentrate.  To get good at 

something, you need to concentrate and get it done but that’s not always as 

easy as it sounds.  We face many distractions each day that could make 

concentrating challenging.  Well done to the following children who have 

demonstrated their ability to concentrate all week. 

 

 

Easter Service 
Our Easter Service will be at St Mary’s Church on Wednesday 17th April at 

2pm.  Reverend Canon Ian Davenport has kindly offered to lead our 

service.  We hope you are able to join us. 

 

Our Star Hand Writers                            
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week I have been contacted by a local resident asking 

drivers to be more considerate and please refrain from blocking 

their driveways.  On a couple of occasions, they have been late 

for work as a result of cars blocking their driveways.  Please park 

courteously. 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Rory: concentrating hard on his writing. 

Y1 Jessica: concentrating hard in her maths work. 

Y2 William B: working hard and focusing all week. 

Y3 Logan: concentrating beautifully on his morning task. 

Y4 Toby: concentrating beautifully in literacy  

Y5 James: concentrating on writing his biography even though he 

found it tricky to begin with. 
Y6 Amelie: concentrating, working hard and making fantastic progress 

in maths.  

Mothering Sunday 

There will be a special service at  

St Mary’s Church on Mothering 

Sunday at 9:45am.  The children have 

all written special prayers and they will 

have the opportunity to read them 

out during the service.  If you are 

attending the service, please see Mrs 

Sue Tedham or Mr Chris Gilbert and 

they will arrange for your child to read 

their prayer. 

 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://www.amazon.com/Driveway-SmartSign-Fluorescent-Reflective-Aluminum/dp/B008KP7E7O&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwiQrdCh1Z3hAhUkzYUKHdtFBmwQwW4IGDAB&usg=AOvVaw0-Hf2tk4ELj4yKVc1ESn9b
https://www.bing.com/images/search?cid=cs_HC4ikrZOUbutWRH0zbDcig&q=Mother's+Day+Clip+Art&cq=Mother's+Day+Clip+Art&FORM=IRCRIC


  

 

 

 

Music Concert 

On Tuesday 23rd April at 6:30pm, Mr Chris Gilbert has kindly  

offered to organise a music concert for children who currently have  

music tuition with him to celebrate their achievements.  Details will follow 

shortly. 

 

Chess Club 

Mr Tindle has kindly offered to continue to run Chess Club after the spring 

break.  The club will start on Wednesday 24th April 3:30-4:15pm and will run for 

5 weeks.  If your child would like to join the club, please complete and return 

the slip asap.  Can I please encourage parents to pay online where possible 

please. 

 

Could you be entitled to £1320? 

We can now offer support in applying for the Pupil Premium  

grant.  The Pupil Premium grant is a total of £1320 per pupil per  

year.  The money is paid direct to the school and is used to provide additional 

learning support and opportunities during school time; the grant can also be 

used to support costs of trips.  If you would like support, the application 

process takes 5 minutes and is completed electronically.  Please see me if you 

would like to arrange a meeting and I will support you through the process or 

you can apply online at https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk and 

search free school meals.  
 

Spring has sprung at Tilston Primary School today…. 

A special thank you to Mrs Jones (Laura and Harry’s Mum) for letting us care 

for Lucky today.  The children have enjoyed caring for him. 

 

 
 

  

 
Thank you God for the brand-new life of Spring. 

Amen 

 

Thank you for supporting our fundraising 

events this term! 

 

We raised an amazing £234.60 for Comic 

Relief. 

 
 

Our TT Rockstar launch raised a staggering 

£206.00.  The money raised has paid for 

our annual subscription of TT Rockstars  

, and some new maths resources.  

 ;;p 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=Tz5arvx5&id=E361DF9CFAD1576FC6DC7340860BC55290EAF079&thid=OIP.Tz5arvx5_Kzo0785KkwQwQHaFj&mediaurl=https://wallpaperstock.net/guitar-and-music-wallpapers_27631_1920x1440.jpg&exph=1440&expw=1920&q=Music+&simid=608029516532877818&selectedIndex=1&adlt=strict
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=/4UI/t5s&id=6615769E02778B4E95270E42BFE95A4F7919DB22&thid=OIP._4UI_t5siP6fQgXWW-uthQHaKT&mediaurl=http://alexfbc.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/Cross-03.jpg&exph=1770&expw=1273&q=cross&simid=608026973157460231&selectedIndex=0&adlt=strict
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=Ikz%2bmnC%2b&id=07294D17D92B932BFE44198AF91779C4D841683C&thid=OIP.Ikz-mnC-bV4E5uTpVyP3_QHaFV&mediaurl=https://norwich.mumbler.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/Screen-Shot-2018-03-27-at-20.06.37.png&exph=1228&expw=1704&q=TT+Rockstars&simid=608040546070824408&selectedIndex=0&adlt=strict


  

TSA Recycling collection 

The TSA have arranged another recycling collection to raise funds. Your child 

will bring home a ‘Dragon Bag’ today. Please put any unwanted clothes, 

shoes, bags and belts into the bag and bring it to school first thing on 

Wednesday 17th April. Thank you. 

 

 

Wishing you all a lovely spring break holiday with your family and friends.  We 

will return to school on Monday 15th April. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Mrs Kelsey Mort 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

 
 

 

CHESS CLUB- First half of Summer Term 2019 
 
 

Name of child …………………………………..   Year group ………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*There is a £10.00 charge for this clubs for the half term. 
 

 

 

 

I would like my child to attend Chess Club on a Wednesday and will 

arrange for him/her to be collected from school at the end of the session. I 

will ensure my child takes part in all the sessions. 
 

Please tick as appropriate: 
 

О I enclose payment of £……………. (please make cheques payable 

to Cheshire West and Chester)  

OR 

О I have consented and paid online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

 

Signed .............................................................    Parent/Guardian. Date………. 
 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

